From:
Jimenez, Rosa (USAID/SANTO DOMINGO/RCO)

Sent:
Wednesday, July 02, 2008 6:27 PM

To:
Cohen, Jeffery (USAID/SANTO DOMINGO/PDO); Fraser, Jason (USAID/SANTO DOMINGO/RLA)

Cc:
Roman, Miguel (USAID/SANTO DOMINGO/RCO); Wayne, Sharon (USAID/SANTO DOMINGO/RCO)

Subject:
Revised Q&As bateyes

Attachments:
Revised Q&As RFA 517-08-010.doc

Dear Jeff and Jason:

Please find attached the revised Q&As for the bateyes RFTOP. Please pay particular attention to questions highlighted in yellow (1, 10 and 31). If you have suggestions in the wording or content of the answers please feel free to make the changes and provide a final revised version to Miguel Roman. He will post the revised Q&As in grants. Gov, will have ISU post them in the internet and e-mail to our potential applicants.

Thanks a lot for all your help!
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